
From: Cynthia McNorgan  
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 4:14 PM 
To: Pasato, Nancy <npasato@london.ca> 
Cc: developmentservice@london.ca 
Subject: Huron Heights Development 

 
I was at the community meeting on October 6th, 2016.  I think we all felt that this was already a done deal 
and were only going through the motions of consulting the residents. I doubt any of our objections would 
make a difference.  One main request was providing another access road to relieve the traffic expected in 
all the current roads.  I believe this to be essential to placate some of the concerns.  There is laneway off 
Second street leading to the Twin Pines parking and running at the rear of the Stronach Community 
centre with a left curve to the front entrance. I presume this is city property and could adapted with an 
extension and a right curve and a left curve (skirting the existing skate park) to enter the new 
development at the northeast corner. It might mean a couple less units of town house.  As we believe 
most of the new tenants will be Fanshawe students, this access to Second street leading directly to the 
Fanshawe campus would also serve them more coveniently.  I will not be able to attend the meeting at 
City Hall on January 23, 2017 so I hope this letter will be duly considered.  It is probably the most urgent 
ammendment other than reconsidering the entire development with a more acceptable plan (houses like 
the existing homes.) 
  
Cynthia McNorgan 
1218 Patann Drive 
cc. Mo Salih 
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